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. WHAT'S
New

»

We're starting the
new school year at

Hayama International
School!

It was only two days of the
new semester. but for me as
a new teacher it was a
wonderful time. | met your
wonderful children and we
had a lot of fun! Everyone is
nice and eager to explore.
play and learn.

I

We played. we drew. we read a bit. We were
dancing and singing too. We also were counting
and writing a bit. We were joking and having
fun too. We are trying to improve with each
passing day. so | hoge that. with your support
(I am sure that you. dear parents and
guardians, are our faithful fans) we will reach
our goals and you will be proud of us.




We have to work on some details. but*
think that we are becoming a good team.
| hope that looking at the attached
pictures brings smiles on your faces. :)

From next week on we will do even more
to learn about ourselves. the people
around us and the whole world that is
such a magical place. Since your children
are curious about the world that
surrounds us. | am sure that we will have
a wonderful time full of fun and learning.

Mr. Chris (A4 teacher)

P.S. Food that your children bring to
school every day looks so tasty that |
can see how much you love them. Thank
you for that from all my heart. they
eat everything with pleasure and smiles
on their faces"



